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Adams, Patty

From: Heron, Teresa

Sent:  Friday, February 17, 2006 10:01 AM
To: Adams, Patty

Subject: FW: Transloading Project

For TECQO's files

From: Shelly Castro [mailto:sscastro@tecoenergy.com]
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2006 1:36 PM

To: Heron, Teresa

Cc: tdavis@ectinc.com; Byron Burrows; Shelly Castro
Subject: Transloading Project

Hi Teresa, ,
This email is a follow-up to your voicemail regarding the transloading project. Yes, we want this as an air construction permi

only.

Please let me know if you have any further questions. Thank you.

" Sincerely,

Shelly Castro

Environmental Engineer,
Environmental, Health & Safety
Tampa Electric Company

ph# 813-228-4408

fax# 813-228-1308

email: sscastro@tecoenergy.com

Judy Pareya -
There are hundreds of languages in the world but a smile speaks them all.

2/17/2006



